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To whom it may concern,

I wish to voice our concerns regarding the flight night time proposed new schedules. 

We live in Kinsealy and can hear the aeroplanes quiet loudly from dawn onwards.

With 4 young children I feel it would interfere greatly with my family's sleep if flights
were allowed throughout the night time hours especially from the new north runway. 

Please include our concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Helen Francis Langton
The Drive 

Melrose Park
Kinsealy/ Swords
Co. Dublin
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